BOROUGH OF JERSEY SHORE
COUNCIL REORGANIZATION MEETING
January 2, 2018
7:00 p.m.

Members Present: Janet Barnhart (by phone), Marguerite Dyroff, Paul Garrett, Matthew
Haag, Kenneth Scheesley, Barbara Schmouder, Sean Simcox, Michael Zellers

Others Present: Dennis Thompson, Mayor

Mayor. Mayor Thompson asked for nominations for Borough Council President.
Councilor Scheesley nominated Michael Zellers. A roll call vote was taken with Matthew
Haag, Sean Simcox, Marguerite Dyroff, Ken Scheesley, Michael Zellers, Paul Garrett, and
Janet Barnhart voting yes; Barbara Schmouder abstained. Councilor Zellers was elected
Council President 7/0/1.

Mayor Thompson asked for nominations for Borough Council Vice President. Councilor
Zellers nominated Kenneth Scheesley. A roll call vote was taken with Borough Council
unanimously voting yes. Councilor Scheesley was voted Council Vice President 8/0.

Mayor Thompson asked for nominations to elect a Borough Council President Pro Tem.
Councilor Simcox nominated Barbara Schmouder. A roll call vote was taken with
Borough Council unanimously voting yes. Councilor Schmouder was elected President
Pro Tem &/0.

Mayor Thompson turned the gavel over to President Zellers.

Council President: President Zellers appointed himself and Councilor Simcox to the
Police Commission and Borough Manager, Joseph Hamm, as the Alternate.

Councilor Garrett made a Motion to reappoint Brian Fioretti to the Recreation
Committee for a three year term from January 1, 2018 to December 31, 2020. Councilor
Simcox seconded the Motion. The Motion carried 8/0.

Councilor Simcox made a Motion to reappoint Jody Heck to the Recreation Committee
for a three year term from January 1, 2018 to December 31, 2020. Councilor Garrett
seconded the Motion. The Motion carried 8/0.

Councilor Simcox made a Motion to reappoint Dennis Kilpatrick to the Planning
Commission for a five year term from January 1, 2018 to December 31, 2022. Councilor
Dyroff seconded the Motion. The Motion carried 8/0.



Councilor Dyroff made a Motion to reappoint Kenneth McCracken to the Zoning
Hearing Board for a three-year term from January 1, 2018 to December 31, 2020.
Councilor Scheesley seconded the Motion. The Motion carried 8/0.

Councilor Dyroff made a Motion to reappoint Michael Buttorff to the Tiadaghton Valley
Municipal Authority for a five year term from January 1, 2018 to December 31, 2022.

Adjourn: President Zellers adjourned the meeting at 7:07 p.m.
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